From:	Terrie McNabb Wed	dnesday, December 08, 2010 8:27:30 AM
Subject:	enrollment survey	
То:	Patricia Housden Deborah Sanders	🛓 James Monaco
Attachments:	Final Results - Enrollment Survey.pdf	61K
	Final Comments - Enrollment Survey 2010	pdf 261K
	Brockett Survey Results.pdf	64K
	Monaco Survey Results.pdf	63K

Dr. Monaco,

Attached is the Enrollment Balancing Survey and Comments as of 12-7-10. Please note that the options are ranked from 1 - 5 with one being the best option, so the lower numbers represent the most popular options. In my assessment, it looks like moving new students from Brockett to Monaco is slightly the most popular option with moving the fifth grade to the middle school and redrawing district lines within a tenth of a percent. Realistically, those three options are evenly split with our community. The least popular option is moving kinder to Monaco. The comments are also very informative. A few people mentioned the option of having an elementary and an intermediate school, and many parents preferred that small children stay in a school close to home. Some comments addressed the issue of moving small children from building to building.

Let me know if you need anything else.

Terrie McNabb Director of Special Programs Aubrey ISD 421 Tisdell Lane Aubrey, Texas 76227 (940)668-0070 work (940)453-0978 cell